
Dear Tsurumaru students,

As many of you know, soon I will return to England. Today there are three things I want to say to you.
First, I want to tell you how happy I was to teach at Tsurumaru High School for a year. It was a pleasure to teach

students like you, who are very kind and respectful and determined. It’s very important to work hard in your life,
so I am sure you will succeed. Thank you for your hard work this year. I will miss you, but I am happy for the
memories of this year.

The second thing I want to tell you is the importance of learning a foreign language. I know that English is difficult
to learn and sometimes it’s not fun. However, please try to learn it as hard as you can. If you learn a foreign
language, you can travel all over the world, live or work in different countries and make friends in different places.
If you learn a foreign language, you can understand other cultures. You can understand other people better. You
can challenge yourself. When you learn a foreign language, you learn so many things. So please try hard with
English.

Third, please be kind to the new ALT. His name is James and he will arrive in August. Please say hello to him and
talk to him. He’ll be very happy to meet you.

Finally, I want to wish you luck in your exams. Particularly, I want to wish the sannensei good luck in their univer-
sity entrance exams. Please follow your dreams and work hard. I wish you all the success in the world.

Thank you and good luck for the future.
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